
Public Forum Seeking Input on Use of the Telemark Site

for the Telemark Northwoods Community Foundation

Friday August 4th, 7 p.m. at the Cable Community Center

You are invited to a Public Forum at the Cable Community Center on

Friday, 8/4/2023, at 7 p.m. to learn about the Telemark Northwoods

Community Foundation (“TNCF”) and to provide feedback on

possible development of a Community Center at the Telemark site.

The mission of TNCF is “to preserve the traditions of Mount Telemark

by educating the public on its history, offering programs to promote

its year-round natural beauty, and providing opportunities for

community health and recreation to continue its culture of fitness.” 

TNCF has been discussing many ideas to preserve the Telemark vision

and memories. Let us know if you have memorabilia or stories to

share. 

Another primary objective of TNCF is to develop a Community

Center that meets the needs and wants of community members. The

Community Center would be on the Telemark Northwoods Lodging

property and is intended to compliment other current development

of the Telemark site. 

Please join us to learn about TNCF and to provide input on what

amenities, programs, and/or offerings community members would

like to see in a local Community Center.  To learn more about TNCF,

please visit our website at www.telemarkncf.org.  Contact Suzy

Scheller, President of TNCF, with questions at

suzy.scheller@gmail.com.
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